
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL 

REGARDING OPEN GOVERNMENT AND ETHICS TRAINING 
LOCATED AT DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

511 MERCER STREET - DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 
AND VIA ZOOM VIDEOCONFERENCE 

FRIDAY, JUNE 4, 2021 AT 3:00 P.M. 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council may attend the Open Government and Ethics Training. The 
training will be held Friday, June 4, 2021, from 3:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m., and via Zoom Videoconference. A 
quorum of the City Council may be present, and no action will be taken. 

Zoom Meeting Link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86363446089?pwd=bnYrZXFTMmZZU2O2OVdIT2Jadm5yZz09 

Certification 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 
City's website on June 1, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 
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